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Fletcher Avenue New Traffic Signal at I-75 SB Ramp 254677-5-40

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits Fletcher Avenue

and I-75 SB Exit
Ramp

Project Start Fall 2024
City Tampa

Temple Terrace
County Hillsborough
Road Fletcher Ave
Construction
Cost

$900,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2025

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build firm, Cone
& Graham, Inc., is installing a new traffic signal at the intersection of
Fletcher Avenue (CR 582A) and the I-75 southbound ramp (Exit 266)
in Hillsborough County.

Other safety and operational improvements include roadway
resurfacing, installing sidewalk, and extending the westbound left-
turn lane from Fletcher Avenue onto the I-75 southbound entrance
ramp.  

Construction is expected to begin in fall 2024 and be complete in
spring 2025. 

https://fdottampabay.com/project/969/254677-5-40

